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TCMA welcomes Dr. Brian Schneider  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are happy to announce that Dr. Brian Schneider joined Dr. David Carlson and 

Dr. Stacey Beberman this month at our Hopkinton Internal Medicine and Pediatrics 

office.  Dr. Schneider attended the University at Buffalo School of Medicine and 

Biomedical Sciences in Buffalo, New York.  He then went on to complete his residency 

in Internal Medicine and Pediatrics at the University of Massachusetts Medical School in 

Worcester, Massachusetts. Dr. Schneider also completed a Primary Care Sports 

Medicine fellowship at the University of Colorado in Denver, Colorado.   

We are very excited that Dr. Schneider has chosen Tri-County Medical to begin 

his very promising career.  He has served as a team physician and volunteer for 

numerous educational institutions while completing his sports medicine fellowship and 

we look forward to seeing him use his special skills and interests to provide quality care 

to our patient population. 

Dr. Schneider is an avid outdoors enthusiast who loves to stay active.  His hobbies 

include bicycling and hiking, but his true passion is running.  Since moving to the area, 

Dr. Schneider has joined the Hopkinton Run Club where he spends a lot of his free time 

dedicated to his sport.  He has completed four marathons, including the Boston 

Marathon this past April, and he hopes to compete in more in the future.  

We congratulate Dr. Schneider on his many impressive accomplishments and 

look forward to his success as one of Tri-County’s high quality physicians.  




